
The Town of Cambridge Planning Board held its regular monthly meeting, Thursday November 

5, 2015, 7:30 PM at the Town Hall. 

Members present:  Bob Hamilton, Stuart Ziehm, Danny Thomas, Earl Horton, Eric Pearson, 

Leon Barkley 

Absent:  Judy Leon 

Chairman Pearson Called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM. 

Approving of the minutes 

Leon Barkley motioned, Seconded by Bob Hamilton to approve the minutes of the October 1, 

2015 meeting as mailed by the secretary with no additions or corrections. 

   Vote:  Ayes – 6  Noes – 0 

Communications 

Heather Greenawalt secretary reported that information was received from the county on a 

training session.  The training session will be on Monday, December 7, 2015 5:00 – 8:45 PM in 

the Annex II Conference Room, 411 Lower Main St. Hudson Falls.  The session will be on 

Planning and Zoning: An Introduction and Sign Regulation.  Chair Eric Pearson said that every 

Planning Board Member would be responsible for sending in their application for registration. 

 

Unfinished Business 

Planning Board Clerk was asked if Robert Wargo had been in contact with her about his survey.  

The response was no. 

 

It was mentioned again that if no business was brought before the Planning Board within 10 days 

of the meeting during the winter months then the meeting would be canceled.  Chairman Pearson 

mentioned that with the minutes a letter should be sent whether there would be a meeting or not.  

The Clerk said that she would. 

 

There being no further business before the board, the meeting was moved and carried to 

adjournment at 7:40 PM by a motion made by Earl Horton, seconded by Bob Hamilton. 

 

   Respectfully Submitted  

 

 

   Heather Greenawalt 

   Secretary 

 

 

 

http://www.townofcambridgeny.org 


